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Dear Sir/Madam 

I am writing to let you know how strongly I feel about keeping Triyoga in Primrose Hill 

I have been attending Triyoga for the past 10 years, and see it as my second home as I practice 
at least 3 times a week  The thought of it not being there fills with sadness and a loss I am simply 
unable to put into words Over the years I have formed close relationships with both the teachers 
and the students and as my daughters grew up, I have introduced them to this wonderful centre 
that they have also grown to love 

To dose Triyoga will take the heartbeat out of the village and this will have a knock on effect on all 
the shops, cafes, beauty parlours and restaurants that will suffer as a result of its closure 

I urge you to take on board what my v iew and to keep this wonderful Yoga center going for years 
and years to come 

Sincerely 


